
Notice: Registration Open for HSK and HSKK Exams on September 8, 2024 

We are pleased to announce that registration for the HSK and HSKK exams scheduled for 

September 8, 2024, is now open at the Chinese Learning and Testing Center, Lumbini 

Buddhist University. As the only computer-based test center outside Kathmandu Valley, we 

invite all interested candidates to register at their earliest convenience. 

Important Information: 

1. Registration Deadline: August 29, 2024 

o Exam Date: September 8, 2024 

2. How to Register: 

o Please log in to https://www.chinesetest.cn, find the name of our test center 

"Lumbini Buddhist University (IBT) or 尼泊尔蓝毗尼佛教大学（网考）", 

and follow the prompts to complete your registration. 

3. Payment Details: 

o After successful registration, please pay your exam fee to the following 

account and send payment receipt to hsk@lbu.edu.np.  

 Bank: Everest Bank 

 Name: LUMBINI BUDDHIST UNIVERSITY FUND 

 Account No: 04100105200312 (CURRENT A/C) 

 Swift Code: EVBLNPKA 

4. Exam Venue: 

o Library Building, Central Campus, Lumbini Buddhist University, Lumbini 

5. Contact Information: 

o For any inquiries, please contact Mr. Lila Mani Pandey at 9818076059 or 

email at hsk@lbu.edu.np. 

We encourage all candidates to register as soon as possible to ensure a smooth process. We 

look forward to your participation. 
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